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FROM THE PRESIDENT

Hello ladies! 
Hope you enjoyed the snow.  How is January half way

over? Your 2025 Board is already hard at work planning
great activities for the year. We are all working hard

behind-the-scenes to keep the website up to date, the
RSVPs recorded, and making sure we all look amazing in
our photographs. Be sure you renew your membership,

check out all our events, and RSVP quickly! You don’t want
to miss anything!  I look forward to February 4th when we

are all back together.

See you soon,
Amy 



Be Sure you’ve paid your 2025 RBWC dues. You do
not want to miss out on what 2025 has in store.

Renew your membership before February 1st  to
avoid a lapse in your membership opportunities

and access to website and newsletters.

Dues for 2025 are $30 and can be renewed by
clicking here

Contact Trish Dianetti, Treasurer at
RBWC.Treasurer@gmail.com if you have any

questions about your membership status.



Now is the time to submit your charitable
organization for consideration to be voted on by the

board for 2025.  All nominations should be
submitted by clicking here and must be received by

1/24/2025.  For additional information, please
contact Charity Director, Amanda Looney, at

RBWC.Charity@gmail.com.

Please note, organizations eligible for consideration must be
local (Monroe or Loudon County) 501 (c) non-profits and

sponsored by an RBWC member.



January 25th 6:00 - 9:00
Cozy Up & Wine Down

Click here

February 4th 9:30 - 12:00
February General Meeting

Click here

February 19th 6:00 - 9:00
Winter Wonderland!

Click here


